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UPDATE ON EVENT GRANT FUNDING TO EXTERNAL ORGANISATIONS 

1.



 The Strategic Events and Festivals report advises that 5 of the 9 events 
have been cancelled with the grants being conditional on the event being 
held within the year.  These events are of a larger scale and will have a 
significant amount of 




